
Advertisement for Bids 
 
 

Date: July 10, 2022  
City of Banks, Arkansas 
Fire Department Project 
ACEDP Grant #790-09140-20 
  
Sealed bids from licensed contractors for construction of construction of the Banks Fire Station, will 
be received by the Mayor Keeton Hudson, 610 Buck Fever Highway, Banks, Arkansas 71631 until 
2:00 pm, August 2, 2022, and then at said location publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
The scope of work consists of construction of a fire station construction. 
 
Instruction to Bidders, ACEDP grant requirements, Bid and Contract Forms, Plans, Specifications, 
and other contract documents may be purchased from the Engineer’s website for $100.00 per set.  No 
refunds will be made. 
  
The owner reserves the right to waive any informalities or to reject any or all bids. Bidders may not 
withdraw their bids within 30 days after the date of bid opening and must provide bid bonds as 
required. All bidding processes shall be in accordance with State law.  
 
To request bidding information or obtain further information contact:  
A.L. Franks Engineering, Inc.  
Attn:  Anthony L Franks, Project Engineer 
118 E. Broad Street 
Texarkana, AR 71854 
Phone 870-216-1906 Fax 870-216-1907 
www.alfranksengineering.com 
  


